
PUBLIC NOTICE: 2022 Primary Election Post-election Audit 

Notice is hereby given that a 2022 Primary Election Post-election Audit will be conducted in the 

Weston County Commissioner Room, at 10:00 am on Aug 22, 2022. 

Members of the public may attend. Attendees are not permitted to view the ballot images and 

cast vote records (CVR). 

      Becky Hadlock 

      Weston County Clerk 

 


